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  The Iron Works  
By Bill Schwarz , President  

 
 

Hi All and Happy New Year. Not much going 

on so I hope you all enjoyed the Holidays 

because now it's time to go to work.  

 

First up, s ome guys canõt make the meeting 

this month for the Phantom Group Build, 

and 2 members asked me if we could have it 

a month late. Being it's a group build I said 

yes. Bring what you have to January's 

meeting but the  contest/showing of all the 

birds will be in February . Thank you for your 

commitment to the build and to the club. 

These will be shown at the IHobby Expo as 

well as MCON 25 and the 2016 Nats!  

 

Next up, it's a full frontal assault for the 

iHobby E xpo and MC ON 25, which are 

shaping up nicely. MosquitoCon  is a 

milestone show and I hope the weather holds 

out for the Biggie. As far as iHobby, we will 

be manning the booth/tables, recruiting as 

well as providing support to the show over 

those 3 days. Please be prepared to help 

because it is very good exposure for the club! 

We are the only club involved so letõs make it 

a great 3 days. I will have more info at the 

meetings in January and February and will 

get it out via email as the dates get closer! 

I'm actually lo oking forward to this. I'm a 

ôgonna be a having some fun!! I hope you all 

do too! 

 

Next is the Holiday 

Party!  I as well as all 

who came are thankful to 

our members Glenda and 

Harmon (WHO ARE 

TREASURES) for taking 

the time to make a nice 

affair. All who at tended 

enjoyed all that we were 

fed. Thanks guys! 

"WELL DONE!!!!!"  

 

I think thatõs it for now 

so I will see you at the 

meeting Friday Night. 

Again in closing, I hope 

you all had a Happy 

Holiday Season and may 

the following year bring 

you Joy and Happiness!  

 

Regards/Friendship,  

 
Big Bill  

 

 

 

Joeõs VP Piece 

Next 

Meeting:  

Friday, 

January 

8th  

 

Upcoming 

Events:  

 

January  

Tree 

building 

demo, open 

contest 

 

February  

Phantom 

Group 

Build , LED 

lighting 

demo 

 

March  

Nostalgia 

Night  

 

April 2 nd, 

2016: 

Mosquito -

Con 25 

 

August 3 -6 

2016: 

IPMS 

Nationals, 

Columbia, 
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By Joe Smith  

Hello,  

 

A very big thank you to Glenda & Harmon 

for the wonderful job they did  catering the 

Christmas party ! As usual the food was 

excellent and the Christmas party went well.  

Congratulations to all the winners of the 

year's best awards.  

 

MosquitoCon  is approaching fast,  rev up 

those engines and get those builds done.  Also 

please volunteer  for jobs during the show.  

 

May everyone and there Family have a  safe 

and Happy New Year!  

 

~Joe Smith  

   
 
   

 
 
 

MosquitoCon 25  

April 2 nd, 2016 

Wayne, New Jersey  
 

From the Vice Presidentõs Desk 
By Vince D'Alessio  

http://njipms.org/?page_id=2553
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January of 2016, amazing how time flies by . 

Before we know it the next  three months  will 

be gone and it will be MosquitoCon  25, The 

Show of Shows. I hope everyone had a great 

Christmas  and is having a good start to 

2016. I spent Christmas with my in laws in 

Brooklyn; I thi nk everyone had a good time 

drinking and telling old and new stories. The 

food was good the deserts were better, 

homemade cheese cake and all kinds cookies , 

my favorite pine nut cookies.  

 

I have been trying to do build  something 

other than a submarine or t ank as a change 

of pace, but  it's hard to get motivated . 

I  might try to finish the Williams FW07 

formula 1 race car  I started a while ago I 

might even try 1 of the pl anes I bought at 

the Nationals. Itõs good to get  out of your 

comfort  zone and try someth ing you haven't 

done in years . Yes time flies. Wishing 

you and your Families a healthy and happy 

New Year.  

     

~Vince 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

THE JUDGES TABLE  
By Jon Da Silva  
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A new year is upon us. I hope everyone had a 

great time ringing in 2016. May this New 

Year wash away all the bad of last year and 

bring prosperity an d joy to all.  We will be 

showing off our phantoms from the phantom 

group build  this month .(editorõs note: see 
Billõs column for mention of a month 
postponement) .  I'm excited  to see what 

everyone has done! 

 

We could use some volunteers to host 

monthly theme nights for 2016. Please reach 

out to me with your ideas. I'd  like to shake 

things up again.  

 

At some point during t he year I'll be hosting 

a Sci-Fi night. I'd imagine a lot of new kits 

will be out from Star -Wars. Let's hope some 

more of the great Bandai ones end up 

stateside, otherwise more of my money will 

be spent via HLJ.  

~Jon 

    
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

The Contactõs View 
By Mike Pavlo, VP  

 


